14th January 2019
Dear Parents/Guardians,
Welcome back to a new term! We hope you had a lovely Christmas and a New Year. In order to keep you up to date, we hope the following information will be useful. 
Laura Wallace (SCITT) will be working alongside Mrs Baldwin in class 1AB for the term.
The children are working very hard with their phonics and we very much value the support you give by helping your child with their Super Star Spellers homework. These tie in with the phonics sounds that we have taught the children that week and it is always greatly appreciated to know that you are consolidating their learning at home. 

As the term progresses, the children will be taking part in guided reading sessions. We keep a thorough record of our daily reading sessions in class and will continue to communicate to you through your child’s reading diary if we feel it is necessary. Please continue to use these as normal to record your reading with your child at home, as we check them daily and they are very useful in terms of us keeping track and gaining a bigger picture of reading at home. 
Our Spring Term topic is ‘Traditional Tales’ and the children really get stuck into learning a range of different tales and what makes them traditional. We will also have some fun, mixing up the tales and writing our own versions. Below is a short summary of the content of some of the subjects we will cover this term. 
History  


The History of Toys 
Science 

                Everyday Materials
Music                                     In the Groove
Design Technology  
Moving Pictures – Traditional Tale themed
Art                                          Sculpture – Focus on Andy Goldsworthy 
ICT                                          Computing – Programming of Bee Bots (Robots)
RE


Celebrations

This term we have a specialist P.E coach coming in to teach the children a range of outdoor games. Our PE sessions are on a Thursday and Friday so please make sure that your child has a named PE kit (including shoes) in school and that long hair is tied back and earrings are taped or removed. Children may wear plimsolls or trainers but a white P.E top and shorts are required. Please ensure your child has suitable warm clothing for outdoor P.E. 
The children have lots to look forward to this term, including a visit to the Theatre Royal, an author visit and our joint Year 1 assembly. Details of parts and costumes for the assembly will be provided nearer the time. 
We are really looking forward to meeting with you at our upcoming Parent sharing meeting on Tuesday 26th March. However, in the meantime, if you have any concerns regarding your child, please do not hesitate to call in and see us.  The end of the day is the best time as it is usually quieter and we are always happy to answer any questions or discuss any queries that you may have. 
Yours sincerely,
Miss E Greatrex          

 Mrs A Baldwin
Class 1EG                   

 Class 1AB
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